Town Council Executive Meeting
Monday, February 13, 2017
5:00 P.M. Town Hall

Edinburgh Town Council met in an executive session on Monday, February 13, 2017 at 5:00 PM
at the Town Hall, 107 S. Holland Street, Edinburgh, Indiana.

Town Council members present were: President Kami Ervin, Vice President Jeff Simpson, Dawn
Graham, Jerry Lollar, and Jack Shepherd. Also present was Town Attorney Dustin Huddleston
Town Manager Wade Watson, and Clerk-Treasurer Scott Finley

The purpose of the meeting was:

e The purchase or lease of real property by the governing body up to the time a contract or
option to purchase or lease is executed by the parties — IC 5-14-1.5-6.1(b)(2)(D)

The undersigned council members certify that no subject matter was discussed in the executive
session other than the subject matter specified in the public notice.
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